ETHNOMUSICOLOGY SECTION

3rd June, 1966

Mr. J.S, Boydell,
Secretary,

Australian Institute of Aboriginal Studies,
Box 553 ’PQOD

CANBERRA CITY, A.C.T,

Dear Mr. Boydell,

Thank you for your letter informing me of
my appointment as a member of the Advisory Committee on
Ethnomusicology (ref. No. 66/67).

I shall be glad to do whatever I can in
this capacity.

Yours sincerely,

(Mrs.) Alice M. Moyle
A.I.A.S. Research Fellow



